
 
October 29, 2018 
 
 
 
SUBJECT:  FAU Route 6659 (Farmington Rd) 
  Project STP-DB7C(904) 
  Section 11(N,BR-1,RS-4,W-1) 
  Peoria County 
  Contract No. 68185 
  Item No. 42, November 9, 2018 Letting 
  Addendum A 
 
 
 
NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS: 
 
 
Attached is an addendum to the plans or proposal.  This addendum involves 
revised and/or added material. 
 

1. Revised the Schedule of Prices. 
2. Revised sheets 11, 12, and 416 of the Plans. 

 
 

 
Prime contractors must utilize the enclosed material when preparing their bid 
and must include any changes to the Schedule of Prices in their bid. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

Jack A. Elston, P.E. 
Bureau Chief, Bureau of Design and Environment 
 
 
 

 
By: Ted B. Walschleger, P. E. 
       Engineer of Project Management 

 
 
cc: Kensil Garnett, Region 3, District 4;  Tim Kell;   D. Carl Puzey 


